
                                                        

SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Address: 140 Walnut Street, Weirton, WV 26062     

Phone: 304-748-6710       Web site: stpaulcommunity.net 
Prayer Line:    304-748-4245   &  304-564-3114 

Pastor:  Rev. Larry W. Dorsch     E-mail: lwdorsch@comcast.net 
Associate Pastor:  Joseph M. Konikattil  

 DECEMBER 31, 2017—FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY 



   
COLLECTION COUNTING HELPERS 

The parish has struggled in recent months to have enough help on Sunday mornings to count 
the weekly collection.  Volunteers seem to want their Sunday mornings to themselves.  Thus we 
would like to try a different approach and seek some volunteers on Monday mornings following 

the daily mass to assist in counting the collections from the weekend masses.  This process 
should take no more than two hours each week and the more volunteers we have the fewer time 
each one will have to be scheduled.  If you can volunteer to be a counter, please call the office 

and let us know.  We will develop a schedule and let you know of your turn. 
 

Going to be hospitalized?  Or homebound and can’t come to mass? 
Please call the parish office and lets us know!  Because of privacy laws the hospital            
cannot call churches to tell us who is there unless the patient upon admission or upon specific 
request tells the staff they are Catholic and to which parish they belong.   
 

 AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWAL: HAVE YOU SIGNED UP YET? 
 

Sign up forms are in the back of church or call the parish office for more details.     
 

“Your children are the greatest gift God will give to you, and their souls the heaviest                     
responsibility He will place in your hands.  Take time with them to have faith in God. Be a               

person in whom they can have faith. When you are old, nothing else you’ve done will have             
mattered as much.”   -Lisa Wyngate  

 
 

This week: The Feast of the Holy Family 
Genesis 15:1-6,21:1-3 Hebrews 11:8,11-1,17-19 Luke 2:22-14 

 
 Background:   Luke’s gospel alone offers us this glimpse at some Jewish family customs 
observed at the time of the birth of a first-born son.  Luke does so to highlight Jesus’ coming role 

as savior.  Forty days after birth a male child was often presented at the Temple in Jerusalem and 
offering made to the Lord for blessing upon that child.  Mothers, too, having recovered from 

childbirth would come to the Temple to give thanks for the birth of their 
children.  In Luke’s story and old man and an old woman both appear to 

prophesize on Jesus’ coming destiny and on the pain that destiny will bring    
to Mary’s heart. 

 
Next Week:  The Epiphany or Manifestation of the Lord 

Isaiah  60:1-6  Ephesians 3:2-3a,5-6 Matthew 2:1-12 

Adult bible study gathers on Tuesday evenings 
in he office Conference Room at 6:30 pm. 

 



 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR JANUARY 6-7, 2018 

 
Ministers of 

Communion 
Lectors 

Altar 
Servers 

                   
Greeters Ushers 

 

Saturday 

Jan 6 

5:00 pm 

 

 

aŀǊȅ !ƴƴ 
tŜǘǊŜƭƭŜ 
 

[ŀǊǊȅ tŜǊǊƻƴŜ 
 

[ŀǿǊŜƴŎŜ 
tŜŀǊŎŜ 

5ŜōōƛŜ 
/ƻƭŜǩ-
tŜŀǊŎŜ 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ {Ŝǎǎƛ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ 
9ƭƛŀǎ 
 

WŀƳŜǎ 9ƭƛŀǎ 
 

{ƘŀǊƻƴ 
IƛƎƎƛƴǎ 
 

aŀǊȅ Yŀȅ 
{ŎƘǳŜǘȊ 

wƻƴ tŀƴƪƻ 

WƻƘƴ tƻǊŎƻ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ ±ŜƭǘǊƛ 

 

Sunday  

Jan. 7 

8:30 am 

[ȅƴŜǧŜ 9ƪŜȅ 

wȅŀƴ 9ƪŜȅ 

!ƴǘƘƻƴȅ 
aŀȊȊƻƴŜ 

5ƛŀƴŜ 
aŎ!ŦŜŜ 

9ƭŜƴŀ 
aŀǎǘǊŀƴǘƻƴƛ 

/ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ 
DƭƻŘƻǿǎƪƛ 

WŜŀƴƴƛŜ 
5ǳũȅ 

tŀǳƭ 5ǳũȅ 

Dǳȅ IƻƭƳŜǎ 

/ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ 
IƻƭƳŜǎ 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ  
.ŜŀǳƳƻƴǘ 

aƛƪŜ 
YƻōǳƭƴƛŎƪȅ 

tŀǘ DǳǊǊŜǊŀ 

¢ƘƻƳŀǎ 
[ƻǊŜƭƭƻ 

Sunday 
Jan. 7 

11:00 am 

 

/ȅƴǘƘƛŀ 
IŀǊŎƘŀǊƛƪ 

aŜƭƛǎǎŀ 
tŜǊƪƛƴǎ 

YƛƳ 9ŘƳƛǎǘƻƴ 

/ŀǊƭŀ Dƛŀƴƴƛ 
¸ƻǳƴƎ 

aŀǊƭŜƴŜ 
IŀƳƛƭǘƻƴ 

.ŀȅƭŜŜ WƻƴŜǎ 

WŜǊǊȅ 5ŜCƛƭƛǇǇƻ 

/ƛƴŘȅ ¢ƻǘƘ 

hƭƛǾƛŀ 
¢Ŝƴƴŀƴǘ 

9ƳƳŀ wƛƎƎǎ 

{ŀǊŀƘ 
{ǘŜǿŀǊǘ 

Wƻ!ƴƴ ²Ŝƭƭǎ 

/ƭŀƛǊŜ 
{ǘŜǿŀǊǘ 

tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ 
±ŀƭŜǊƻ 

9ŘƛŜ ²ƛƭǎƻƴ 

wƻōŜǊǘ .ŀƪŜǊ 

wƛŎƘŀǊŘ 
.ǳŘƴŜȅ 

wƛŎƘŀǊŘ 
5ŜƭŀǘƻǊŜ 

wƻōŜǊǘ /ƘǳƳŀ 

 

Sunday 

Jan. 7 

6 pm 

bƻǘ CƛƭƭŜŘ 

bƻǘ CƛƭƭŜŘ 

bƻǘ CƛƭƭŜŘ 

aŀǊȅ ¸ƻǳƴƎ aŀǊƪ ²ƘƛǘŜ  aƛŎƘŀŜƭ 
/ǳŎŀǊŜǎŜ 

!Φ5Φ 
aŀǎǘǊŀƴǘƻƴƛ 

aƛŎƘŀŜƭ 
aŀǎǘǊŀƴǘƻƴƛ 

WŜǊǊȅ !ƴƎŜƭƻ 

SPECIAL GIFTS TO OUR PARISH AT CHRISTMAS 

A Christmas Letter was mailed all households at Christmas and an appeal make to assist with 
an end of the year shortfall. Extra envelopes to this purpose are available on the table in the 
back of the church.  Gifts to the parish will be included in 2017 contribution reports.  We are 

most grateful for anything you can do to help our parish meet our obligations. 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO TINA GREER 

No words can adequately express the parish’s gratitude for the 
forty-six years of ministry and service given to our parish by Tina 

Greer as our Parish Office Manager.  Tina is retiring as of 
December 31, though she has promised to help her successor 

learn all the details of the job.  Detailing everything Tina has 
done for us would be impossible: most of all she has given        

open-hearted love and service wherever it was needed.  Her 
main duties have included keeping the books, paying the bills, 

producing the bulletin, overseeing volunteers, keeping the office 
running and serving as the pastor’s secretary.  She has also 

heard people’s problems on the phone and when they came to 
the door; and always treated them with respect and dignity. 
She’s had to mop floors when toilets overflowed and make            

excuses when pastors overslept for mass. She’s fretted more 
than pastors — she’s worked with five — when there wasn’t nearly enough money in the parish 

checking account to pay all the bills; she left her beloved ledger sheets behind and learned 
QuickBooks when the Pastor and the Diocese said  that is what she had to do. 

Tina started at St. Paul’s not long after her marriage to Ron Greer and through all the years 
Ron has been a huge support in her work.  They raised their three children while she worked 

here at our office and it will be peculiar not to hear Ron’s familiar car horn at 4:30 signaling the 
end of the workday.  Thanks, Ron, for your encouragement. 

Tina is not really going anywhere!  She will still be a member of the parish and the Christian 
Mothers have wisely already elected her their new Treasurer!  Perhaps she will, however, be 
able to come to Sunday mass to pray and not have to field questions about parish business. 

As pastor of St. Paul’s and as a co-worker and friend, I want to extend our thanks and our love 
to Tina Greer for her years of ministry and service to the Lord and our parish community.  Tina, 

we love you and wish you God’s blessings as get to sleep late, take afternoon naps ,enjoy   
retirement and ‘rest from your labors.’ 

Fr. Larry 

NEW PARISH OFFICE MANAGER 

We are pleased to announce that Richelle Grubor Brinkley will be-
come our new Parish Office Manager on January 2.  Richelle will 

succeed our longtime manager Tina Greer.  Richelle is a member of 
our parish and is married to Josh and has two children, Megan and 
Alexander.  She grew up in the parish as the daughter of Mike and 
Marian.  Richelle will have Tina helping her learn the ropes for sev-
eral months but please make her feel welcome in her new position 

of service to the parish. 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&


PRAY FOR OUR SICK MEMBERS :   Weirton Medical: Vita Rice   
Golden Oaks -Theresa   Petroski , Lennie Slanchik                                  
Country Club  Manor - Frances  Oliver  Weirton Geriatrics - Inez  Oliver,  
Elsie Saleh, Mary Valko, Christine Dorich,   David Miller, Kathy Culler    
Wyngate—Virginia Yoklic     Carriage Inn—Mildred  Ragan     
Serra Manor– Guy Ceraolo   
 

 
St. Paul School Gala will be held on Saturday, March 3rd, 2018 at              
Mountaineer. Doors open at 5:30 pm, dinner begins at 6:30 pm. Tickets 
can be purchased by calling St. Paul School at 304-748-5225, Cost of tickets is 
$50.00. 
 

Liturgical Ministers: The parish is still in need of additional ministers to 
serve at the liturgies on Saturdays and Sundays.  We especially need Readers 
of the Scriptures, Altar Servers and Ministers of Communion.  We also badly 
need men!  The ministry sign up sheets are available on the table at the back of 
the church. 
 

Marriage Preparation for engaged couples, a one day retreat, will be held 
on Saturday, January 13, 2018, from 8:30 am to 8:00 pm at St. Michaels Parish 
at 1225 National Road, Wheeling, WV. $40 per person which includes materials 
and 3 meals. You can register and pay on line at: WVMarriage.org/Register 
PFCM. Advanced registration required. No registration accepted on the day of 
the event.  This retreat is sponsored by the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston, 
Department of Formation and Mission. 
 

Pilgrimage to the shrines of Italy 
Fr. Dan Pisano, Pastor of St. John the Evangelist Church in Wellsburg, WV, will 
be the spiritual director for an 11 day pilgrimage to the shrines of Italy from  
September 10-21, 2018.  The itinerary includes two nights in Padova, 2 nights 
in Florence and Assisi, and four nights in Rome.  Side trips to Siena and Venice 
are planned. The cost is $3950,00 each. Deposit of $450 each with final            
payment by June 10, 2018. An early booking discount is available. The package 
includes air from most East coast and Midwest cities, daily breakfast and                
dinners, Superior Class hotels, and English speaking guides. For additional              
information and brochures, call John Tagnesi at 1-888-544-4461 or email: 
jtag1964@verizon.net. 
 
Thank you to all who contributed to our Jesse Tree this Christmas.  A       
special Thank you to Janet Ross and her committee for spearheading this                
project.   
 

A special Thank you ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ aƻǘƘŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŎƭŜŀƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ 
²Ŝ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴΦ 
 

 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ 
$ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ σπ 

τȡρυ ÐÍ 
υȡππ ÐÍ  

 

#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ    
3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ!ÌÌ ,ÉÓÔÅÄ ÏÎ 4ÒÅÅ ÏÆ ,ÉÆÅ Ǫ  
                                              -ÅÍÏÒÉÁÌ &ÕÎÄɊ          

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
$ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ σρ 

 
(ÏÌÙ &ÁÍÉÌÙ 
.Å× 9ÅÁÒÓ %ÖÅ 

8:30 am  
11:00 am  

 
 

6:00 pm  

3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ  ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
 
 
.Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ %ÖÅ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 

-ÏÎÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎȢ ρ 
 

.Å× 9ÅÁÒÓ $ÁÙ 

ρρȡππ ÁÍ 
 
 

.Å× 9ÅÁÒȭÓ $ÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
 
 

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ ς 

ψȡππ ÁÍ 
 
7ÅÅËÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ  ɉ-ÁÄÅÌÉÎÅ 'ÕÒÒÅÒÁɊ 
 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ σ 

        ψȡππ ÁÍ 
        υȡτυ ÐÍ 
        χȡππ ÐÍ   

7ÅÅËÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ&ÒÁÎÃÅÓ 'ÕÚÚÏɊ 
6ÏÉÃÅÓ ÏÆ (ÏÐÅ 
!ÄÕÌÔ #ÈÏÉÒ 2ÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌ 

4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ τ 

        ψȡππ ÁÍ 
        ςȡσπ ÐÍ                         
        φȡσπ ÐÍ 

7ÅÅËÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ όWŜƴƴƛŜ aǳǎŎŀǊƻύ 
3ÔȢ 0ÁÕÌ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ #ÈÏÉÒ ÒÅÈÅÁÒÓÁÌ 
2#)! 

&ÒÉÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ υ 

ψȡππ ÁÍ 7ÅÅËÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ɉ-ÁÒÇÁÒÅÔ #ÁÓÔÅÌÌÉ "ÒÁÃÁÇÌÉÁɊ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ φ 

τȡρυ ÐÍ 
υȡππ ÐÍ  

#ÏÎÆÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ    
3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ!ÎÎÁ 0ÁÒÅÎÔÉɊ 

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
*ÁÎȢ χ 

 
4ÈÅ %ÐÉÐÈÁÎÙ ÏÆ 
ÔÈÅ ,ÏÒÄ 

ψȡσπ ÁÍ 
ρρȡππ ÁÍ 

 
φȡππ ÐÍ 

3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ!ÇÎÅÓ 7ÁÎÃÈÉÃɊ 
3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ  ɉ-ÁÄÅÌÉÎÅ 'ÒÅÃÏɊ 
 
 
3ÕÎÄÁÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȡ ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 

   
Please consider giving a percentage of whatever remains in 

your estate to the parish memorial endowment fund.  
Bequests for the parish should read “To the Most Rev. 

Michael  J. Bransfield, Bishop of Wheeling Charleston or his 
successors  in office  for the exclusive use of St. Paul   

Parish (or school)  in Weirton, WV” 

      35.$!9 #/,,%#4)/. 
         $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ ςτ Ǫ ςυ 
 
   %ÎÖÅÌÏÐÅÓ  Α φτφυȢππ 
    /ÆÆÅÒÔÏÒÙ Α ψψυȢππ 
#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ Α στρπȢππ 
#ÁÔÈ #ÈÁÒÉÔÉÅÓ Α ψςφȢππ 
2ÅÎÏÖÁÔÉÏÎ Α τρφȢππ 
&ÏÌÄÅÒÓ Α ςπφυȢππ 
#ÁÎÄÌÅÓ Α ρπχȢππ 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcache4.asset-cache.net%2Fxc%2F88362877.jpg%3Fv%3D2%26c%3DIWSAsset%26k%3D2%26d%3Dr6pJxRZ1MYSxf4goOot2QsGnfvM_woA08wbwZ3RlQIIG-rrPVyxVjj2Ft4jE60Pt0&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thinkstockphotos.co.uk%2Fimage%
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fchristmas%2Fclipart%2FChristmas%2520Tree%2520Black%2520And%2520White%2520Clipart%252071715215407.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fchristmas-tree-bl

